ADDENDUM 2

July 2, 2020
RFP TDD 60-20
Okaloosa County 2020 Nearshore Artificial Reef Construction Project
This addendum is being issued to provide response to a question asked by a potential vendor.

Question — If the bottom contour has changed affecting the water depth between the time the last
survey was taken, this would cause a predetermined size/height reef unit already manufactured to
not maintain the required relief from the surface. What happens at this point? Can the reef unit be
adjusted to fix by removing discs? If the reef unit cannot be installed at all, does the contractor get
paid for it? Can it be moved to a new location? Who is responsible for these decisions?

Answer — If the bottom contour has changed and the proposed module is not able to be deployed
and meet the required depth clearance, we can remove or modify the module to ensure the
clearance is met. If the bottom has changed to the point that the unit cannot be placed at its
proposed location, we will adjust the plans and deploy the module within the permitted area, just
at a slightly different location.

The proposal opening date remains July 15, 2020 at 3:00 P.M.
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